
Special Senate Report, 2020-12-15 

  
Colleagues, 
  
The following is a summary of the special Senate meeting which took place remotely on 
December 15, 2020 

  
The special meeting was held to consider a single item, a motion to approve an additional 
Satisfactory/Unsatisfactory (S/U) option for the Fall 2020 and Winter 2021 terms.  The details of 
the motion can be found here: 
https://www.mcgill.ca/senate/files/senate/03_d20-
29_motion_re_additional_su_option.pdf.  Background information on the motion is provided in 
the report of the Steering 
Committee: https://www.mcgill.ca/senate/files/senate/02_report_of_the_senate_steering_co
mmittee_4.pdf.  Senate approved the motion. 
  
The next regularly scheduled Senate meeting will be held on January 20, 2021. 
  
If you have any questions, please get in touch with us.   
  
Regards, 
Your librarian Senate reps, 
  
Tatiana Bedjanian 

Lucy Kiester 

Marc Richard 
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